
From: Curtis, Jeffery S
To: Russell, Merlin
Subject: RE: SK Sanford Part II.P
Date: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 10:51:17 AM
Attachments: 4092_001.pdf

Merlin,
 
Here is the second page of the document, which includes SWMU-12 information.
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 10:32 AM
To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>
Subject: SK Sanford Part II.P
 
Jeff,
 
As a response to RAI comment 18 (SWMUs) regarding the battery storage area, you indicated that
they were stored in existing SWMU-12 but you did not send the SWMU-12 update (see
attachment).  Please send the updated page.  Call if you have questions.
 
merlin
 
Merlin D. Russell Jr.
Professional Geologist III
Hazardous Waste Permitting and Programs
(850)245-8796
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m., Fridays, 7:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.
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